
   
 In response to a reasonable suggestion from a couple readers, I just started a Twitter account. The link is about halfway down the left column of the blog. I will send out a tweet whenever I make a new post, along with a link to it. I will also be sharing brief thoughts or observations as often as possible. Hopefully this will facilitate keeping up with my sporadic writing schedule and provide another medium for sharing insights. 
 
 My username is RulesRevisited, and you can link to the Twitter site here:http://twitter.com/#!/rulesrevisitedYou can follow the blog on Twitter by clicking this button:
 https://twitter.com/RulesRevisited
 
 
 
